
 

Dear Potential Supporter, 

The New Virginia Saddle Club is a family oriented, non-profit organization devoted to 
providing activities for horse enthusiasts. Many volunteer hours have been spent maintaining 
our arena grounds, putting on the shows, and working with children on show days. With the 
help of all the volunteer hours the New Virginia Saddle Club is still able to continue from year 
to year.  

The 2025 show season is upon us, and we are looking for sponsors to help us continue to provide fun and 
entertainment to the community.  

Sponsor Levels 

Platinum Club ($400) – This supports the club and the awards banquet at the end of the season. 

Gold Royalty/Judge ($200) – This will include the cost of our judge OR trophies at one of our shows.  

Silver $100 – This will support the High Point Buckles at the end of the season. 

Bronze – Any amount will help cover the cost of our 2025 show season.  

The NVSC Membership is very good about patronizing their sponsors’ businesses. Your name will appear on our 
New Virginia Saddle Club Facebook Page and website.  Sponsors will also be announced at each of our shows. Of 
course, the cost of your sponsorship is completely tax deductible.  

If you are interested in sponsoring our saddle club, fill out the bottom portion and return to the New Virginia 
Saddle Club. P.O. Box 471 New Virginia, IA 50210 

Sponsor/Business Name ______________________________________________________________ 

Address ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number _________________________ Email ________________________________________ 

Sponsor Level __________________________ Web_________________________________________ 

On behalf of the New Virginia Saddle Club, Thank you! 

Crissy Virden – President (515) 577-1361,  

 Amber Campbell – Treasurer/Secretary (515) 205-3872 email: newvirginiasaddleclub@gmail.com 

Website - https://newvirginiasaddlec.wixsite.com/nvsc   

Facebook – NVSC – New Virginia Saddle Club 

2025 Show Dates – May 10th, June 14th, July 12th, and Sept 13th 

https://newvirginiasaddlec.wixsite.com/nvsc

